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I wish to strongly object to the night time aircraft noise  and wish to hear no night time
flights between 11pm and 7am over the Portmarnock area and keep
the terms of the planning permission for the second runway intact.   The current night time
flying over our area is very unfair and not in our interest.  Residents are
suffering continued sleep disturbance and this despite having treble level glazing.  Fingal
County Council needs to show our area better and stronger support.. 

Noreen.




